Official Community Plan and Zoning Bylaw Update

May 15, 2024
Dear Residents,

As part of an ongoing commitment to ensuring that decisions concerning land use and development
within the Rural Municipality of Blucher reflect the current circumstances and priorities of the
community, the Council has embarked on a process of updating the existing Official Community
Plan and Zoning Bylaw which were adopted in 2017. This update is a routine measure necessary to
accurately represent the evolving needs and aspirations of the community.

The update process will involve a comprehensive review of the current documents, in-depth
discussions with the RM Council and Administration on current topics facing the community, and the
circulation of an on-line community survey. This survey will serve as a vital tool in identifying changes
in circumstances and priorities since the previous plan was prepared. Your participation in this survey is
invaluable in shaping the future of our community.

Please take a moment to access the survey by scanning the QR code below with any tablet or mobile
device. Your input will help define the direction of the updates.

The survey will be open until Friday June 28, 2024.

Throughout this process, project updates will be regularly published on the RM website to keep
you informed. Additionally, Associated Engineering will be hosting a public open house following
the preparation of the updates. This open house will provide you with an opportunity to review the
proposed updates before they are formally presented to the Council.

We value your feedback and encourage you to reach out with any comments or questions you may
have about the project. Please direct them to:

Bill Delainey, RPP MCIP
Project Manager, Associated Engineering

Email: delaineyb@ae.ca
Telephone: (306) 808-3047

Thank you for your continued support in making the Rural Municipality of Blucher a vibrant and
thriving community.
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